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This Week’s Learning  

Welcome to this week’s Talk Newsletter, our learning this week is based around our theme 

this half term “Traditional Stories” this week we are using the book “Little Red Riding Hood” 

we are also starting to talk about Easter and start our Easter craft.  

Thank you for all the donations of plants, children have enjoyed planting and watering them 

and we look forward to watching them grow.  

Children are doing really well in P.E and getting better at the yoga poses, ask your child to 

demonstrate some of these poses, see the attached yoga poses along with this Talk 

Newsletter. 

Hopefully the warmer weather will continue so please make sure your child has sun cream 

applied before school and they need to bring in a sun hat with their name clearly written in it, 

thank you. 

 

Muddy Monday Dates:   

4th April,9th May,  

23rd May, 13th June, 27th June, 11th July. 

Children can wear their own clothes on a Muddy Monday 

uniform does not need to be worn.   

  

Word Ninja of the Day  

  

scream-to make a loud high pitched sound 

achieve–successfully learn a new skill 

emotional–to have lots of feelings at the same time 

distracted-thinking about something else   

different-when things are not the same 

Talk about what these words mean.   

Can your child use these words correctly in a sentence?   

Help them by modelling a sentence for them.  

  

Colour of the Week: grey   

Shape of the Week: triangle (3 corners and 3 sides which don’t always need to be the same 

length)  

Story of the Week: Little Red Riding hood  

  

Rhyme of the Week 

Sleeping Easter Bunny Song  

(sing to the tune of “Sleeping Bunnies) 

 

See the sleeping Bunny, sleeping “till the spring” 

Shall we go and wake him and help with the sharing? 

All the eggs, all the treats 

Wake up soon. 

Hop Easter Bunny, hop, hop, hop, 

Hop, hop, hop, hop, hop, hop. 

Hop Easter Bunny, hop, hop, hop. 

Hop and stop. 
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Poem of the Week 

Chocolate Eggs  

 

I love to munch on chocolate eggs, 

And crunchy chocolate nests. 

But spending time with those I love, 

Is simply just the best . 

Phonics Activities  

Little Red Riding Hood stopped to talk to the Big Bad Wolf. 

 Do you think this was a good idea?  

Talk with your child at home about what she should have done. 

 

 

Mathematics  

Make and decorate some shape biscuits. 

You could take a photograph or draw pictures to show the rest of Pre-school. 

 

Draw a map to show Little Red Riding Hood how to get to Grandma’s Cottage. 

 

Reminders  

Please can we ask parents to remember to make the weekly £1.00 donation to the Pre-school 

fund, this helps us provide a snack of crackers, biscuits etc. to your child, we are also 

starting to cook and buy resources to enhance the theme of the week.   

It can be paid in advance or on a weekly basis.  

Please keep reminding your child to wash their hands and to sanitise on entry to Pre-school. 

Please keep us up to date with absences and reasons why your child may not be in school via 

the class DOJO or emailing preschool@amblecote.dudley.sch.uk .  

  

Have a good weekend   

The Pre-school Team  

  

  


